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February 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Neighbors:  
 
Great news, cook teams! The City of Corpus Christi has generously waived 
the valid food handler's permit requirement (Rule No. 4 in cook's packet) for 
HALO-Flight’s 2013 State Championship Cook-Off.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your feedback as we continue to develop this event! 
 
Please note: Cooks are to prepare and cook in as sanitary manner as possible. 
Cooking conditions are subject to inspection by judging committee. Please see 
the revised set of rules enclosed in your packet.  
 
 
Just a reminder: 
 
HALO-Flight, Inc. will be hosting its 2013 IBCA State Championship Cook-Off on 
Saturday, March 2, 2013. The event will be held on the grounds of Gulf Coast 
Racing at 5302 Leopard Street in Corpus Christi, Texas. The cook-off is an annual 
event benefitting HALO-Flight, Inc., a non-profit air ambulance service in South 
Texas.  
 
The Cook-Off will include sanctioned competitions in chicken, pork spare ribs, 
brisket, and pork butt categories. An unsanctioned portion of the cook-off will 
include beans.  
 
We hope to see each and every one of you there.   Please call me with any 
questions you may have at 361-265-0509. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Debbie Vickery 
Development Director 
debbiev@haloflight.org 










